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Craig, Sondra

From: Chris Woodard <chris.woodard715@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 28, 2025 10:12 AM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: 24-1287

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Good morning Council Members,  
 
I'm writing to you to urge you as a body to refer the City Administrator legislation.  I realize the pros and cons to 
the position creation, however I don't believe the tax payers are as well informed as they should be. During this 
referral time period several Public engagement sessions can be held throughout the City. In addition to public 
engagement sessions this should again be put to referendum, once the public has been educated. This 
significant change in government structure should be decided on by the people of La Crosse as they will 
ultimately foot the bill.  
 
Thank you for your service, 
 
Chris Woodard  
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